
PUBLIC SAFETY ACADEMY

March 10–12, 2026
Paso Robles

The California JPIA's Public Safety Academy was created specifically for police and fire 
command staff and provides attendees with information on best practices for managing risk 
within their public safety departments. 

Attendees learn how to help reduce risk by improving communication with city executives, 
elected officials, and department staff. They also gain practical strategies for promoting a 
culture of risk management within their departments. In addition, attendees receive tools and 
resources to strengthen their risk management efforts and learn how the California JPIA can 
support them in this work.

For questions about the Public Safety Academy, contact Training Coordinator Michelle Aguayo 
via email or at (562) 467-8777.

https://cjpia.org/email/?destination=2035



